
 
 
 
 
Dear Teachers and Staff,  
 
 
As you may know, Yonkers Public Schools supplies epinephrine autoinjectors, 
(EpiPen’s) in both adult and pediatric formulations for every school.  These medications 
are stored in the school nurse’s office in the emergency bags.  
 
In the recent past an Amendment was added to Education Law 921-a requiring all 
schools equipped with epinephrine autoinjectors to provide teachers, and staff, written 
informational material about their use, and signs and symptoms of anaphylaxis.      
 
YPS Health Services has also developed a voluntary streamlined training for all staff 
conforming to NYS guidelines.   At the completion you will receive a 12-month 
certification in Epinephrine Auto-injector training:  Epinephine Autoinjector Training For 
Staff. 
  

Enclosed you will also find helpful resources about the signs and symptoms of an 
anaphylactic reaction and indications for administration of an epinephrine autoinjector. 
 
Please note, any person acting in good faith is protected under the Good Samaritan 
Law. 
 
Please email: lmulcahy@yonkerspublicschools.org 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
YPS Medical and Nursing Services 
 
 

https://www.yonkerspublicschools.org/cms/lib/NY01814060/Centricity/Domain/11077/EpipenAutoinjectorTrainingForStaff.pdf
https://www.yonkerspublicschools.org/cms/lib/NY01814060/Centricity/Domain/11077/EpipenAutoinjectorTrainingForStaff.pdf
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